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Cake Sale 

We made a massive £93.48 on the cake sale.  Thank you so much for your 

contributions.  All funds are going towards creating a sensory room in the main 

nursery and for a shelter in Forest School . On the 9th of May it will be Blue groups turn 

to bring the cakes in for another fantastic cake stall. 

 

  

Living Eggs 

On Monday the 14th of May we will be taking responsibility of raising some chicks.  

They are delivered to us as eggs with an incubator so that the children can watch 

them hatch and grow.  A member of staff will be keeping a couple but the farmer 

always asks if anyone would like to keep them to raise themselves they are more 

than welcome to. 
 

May Holidays 

We break up on Friday the 25th of May and return on Monday the 4th of June. 

Family Sponsored Walk 

Hope you have your walking shoes on ready for Wednesday for our nursery family 

sponsored walk.  Please come along and join in. 
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New School Pet 

 

We now have a school pet – it’s a beautiful rabbit.  The children will be voting for names 

and this will be announced very soon! 

 

The rabbit has a lovely hutch in the Nursery grounds and will live at Nursery through the 

week and with Miss Wadey at weekends and holidays.  
 

 

Maths Games and Story Sacks 

 

Please ensure that maths games and Story sacks are checked to ensure the contents 

 are correct before returning them to Nursery on the given date. 
 

 

 

 

Safeguarding Reminder 

 

Please ensure that you hold your child’s hand both coming in to and leaving Nursery.  

The roads around Nursery are very busy. 

 

 

 

 

Spare Clothes and Wellies/ Sun Cream and sun hats 

 

As the weather is getting hotter and the children are enjoying more outdoor play 

(particularly in the water) can you please ensure that there is at least one set of spare 

clothes on their peg if they need a change of clothes. 

 

Also please ensure that you apply sun cream to your child prior to nursery when 

necessary and provide a sun hat for protection for when they are outdoors. 
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2 Year Old Provision 
From September 2018 we will be opening a 2 year old provision.  If you or anyone you know are 

interested please see Mrs Patterson to put the child’s name down as places are filling fast. 
 

 

Junk Modelling 

 

We urgently need donations of egg boxes, kitchen roll tubes, large and small boxes. 

 

 

 

Farm Trip 

On Wednesday the 23rd of May we will be spending the day at Hall Hill Farm.  We have 

attached a letter to this newsletter giving you all of the details, a permission slip which 

we must have back in order to allow your child to go and a form to ask for adult helpers.  

Places for adults are limited. 

 

 

 

Future Dates 

Family Sponsored walk 2nd May 

Blue Group Cake Sale 9th May 

Adult Party Night at the Greyhound 18th May (tickets on sale now) 

Hall Hill Farm trip 23rd May 

Break up for half term 25th May 

Dad’s Day 27th June 

Family Beach Day 11th July (children must be accompanied by an adult) 

Family BBQ 12th July 

Break up 20th July 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Have a Marvellous May 

 

 

 


